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Ottawa, February 27, 1907.

Sir:-

acheol

In his last report on the Tobique xxxx Mr. Public

 School Inspector Meagher stated that a new school building

is very much needed there, and he also recommends that a

 binol garden, as theteacher, Miss Bradley,

is a graduate of the Macdonald Institute, Guelph, and,

therefore,Gualified to take up this kind of work.

The Department confiders that the Inspector's

rendation with reference to the school garden is a

good one and would like it, if possible, to have this

suggestion carried out.

You will be good enough to make a report in

this connection, as well as in regard to the state of the

chemaldung.

Your obedient Servant,

F. F.D.

Secretary.

James Parrell, Esq..

Indian Agont.

Fredericton, N.B.
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